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Date: June 12, 2024        Alert No. 35 rev 1 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Shannon Library Renovation 
 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

Sidewalk closures at McCormick Road ramp where it meets University Avenue on Saturday 

June 15th through Friday June 21st, weather dependent. Accessible access to the library via the 

south main entrance will not be impacted. 

 

Revised: Scaffold will be erected on the North Terrace for access to the exterior façade and 

windows. No entrances or sidewalks will be blocked.  

 

EXIT & SIDEWALK ACCESSIBILITY 

☐Work blocks existing building exits and was reviewed with OUBO prior to blockage. 

☒Work blocks existing sidewalks and was reviewed with OUBO prior to blockage. 

☐No impact to existing building exits and sidewalks. 

REASON FOR CLOSURE: 

 Sidewalk replacement at north entrance of Shannon library.  

Revised: Contractor completing punch list work on the north exterior windows. Work was 

delayed until after graduation and reunions. Work will be completed by Jully 19, 2024 

 

 

PROJECT BACKGROUND:  The library reopened in January 2024 after a multiyear 

construction project. The contractor is completing demobilization and final work. 

 

ISSUED BY: 

Kit Meyer, Project Director, o. 434-982-5748, ksm2g@virginia.edu 

Henry Hull, Project Manager, c. 434-270-1574, hmh5xj@virginia.edu 

Jordan Campbell, Project Coordinator, c. 434-987-7753, ukg6wt@virginai.edu  
 

 

 

See next page for illustrations. 
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